
CAPITAL CARRIAGES NEWS LETTER 

  

 
 

 

  

December 2021 News letter 

 

President, Paul Christofferson 443-5861, Vice President Don Wood 422-0206 

Secretary. Darrel Beckstrom, 442-5438, Treasurer, Sharon Burrows, 442-4845, 

 Classic Times and Club newsletter, Paul Christofferson. 

December Calendar: 

 Meet and Eat: 

  Monday December 20th – Perkins  

 Friday Coffee:  

Every Friday, 9:00 AM, at Super 1Deli. The Deli is currently not open for food due to staffing 

issues but coffee is still available! 

 Monthly Meeting 

Meet on December 12th – Jorgie’s (Jorgenson’s) at 12:30 PM 

 

We met at Jorgies in November.  Sharon provided an update on the treasury balance with only a small 

decrease due to the bank charges.  After a brief discussion it was decided to deposit this year’s dues, 

received to date, and contact those who have not paid.  We also discussed club officers.  After reading 

the green book it appears I should not continue on as president (too many consecutive terms) but if 

we have no other volunteers….  I will continue as president if the club so desires but we need 

volunteers for the other club positions, if other officers want to opt out. To elect club officers we 

need more members attending our December meeting! 

I stated that I would like to have a car show next summer.  I would like to have a very simplified 

format but after reading the green book I am not sure this would be allowed.  If we don’t have our 

own show I would like us to get together as a group and attend one, or more, of the other local shows 

as a club activity.  

The meet and eats were also held but attendance was light. This is not surprising given continuing 

covid concerns and the holidays. 



The November car show for the Y was very lightly attended by club and non-club members. One 

reason for this was the very cold day! They did not present trophies but awarded a gas card to the 

two vehicles that tied as people’s choice.  Ironically these were both club vehicles; Don Woods 1956 

Chevrolet 2 door Hardtop Bel Air, and my 1950 L130 (1 ton) International Flatbed Dump Truck.  

These are pictured below: 

 

 

Since Don’s car arrived a little later I didn’t get a picture from the show so he provided one. It appears 

people love both the restored and unrestored cars and trucks!  Being a truck enthusiast (in addition to 

cars, especially Pontiacs) I really liked the 1954 GMC 2 ton in the background.  Although it was cold, at 

least there was no snow!  If they do this again next year they will have it earlier in the fall. 

 


